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I John Arthur Sullivan being a registered architect in Western Australia support the view of the 
Architects Board of Western Australia in that it is paramount that registration of Architects is retained 
and that the most appropriate model is a Uniform Act across Australia administered by local State or 
Territory boards. 
 
Should this philosophy of deregistration of professionals be applied indiscriminately across the board it 
would engender a feeling of great discomfort for the future well being of society at large. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
TSIGULIS & ZUVELA PTY. LTD. 
 
(signature) 
 
John Sullivan 
 


